
GO\!. MSG. NO. 77 
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

HONOLULU 

LI N DA LI NGLE 

GOVERNOR 

December 19, 2008 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the State Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Public Utilities 
Commission's ("Commission") Annual Report for fiscal year ending June 30, 2008, pursuant to 
Sections 269-5, Hawaii Revised Statutes. This year's Annual Report also includes the 
Commission's report on Net Energy Metering, pursuant to Act 150, Session Laws of Hawaii 
2008. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that 
the report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.govlbudget. 
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